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County of Orange Offers Public Workshop on County’s Strategic Financial Plan 
 
Santa Ana, Calif. (December 13, 2022) – The County’s Budget & Finance Office will hold a public workshop at 
12:00 pm on Friday, December 16, 2022 in the County Conference Center located in the County Administration 
South Building to educate the public on the County’s strategic financial planning and budget development 
processes. Members of the public may submit comments now through December 15 by emailing 
CEOCOM@ocgov.com. 
 
For those wishing to participate virtually, they may view it online by clicking here. For those wishing to call in 
to ask questions, they may do so by calling Toll-Free: 877-226-8216, Access Code: 5487032. Translation services 
will be provided in Chinese, Korean, Spanish, and Vietnamese upon request made 72 hours in advance of the 
workshop by emailing CEOCOM@ocgov.com.  
 
The 2022 Strategic Financial Plan will be presented to the Board of Supervisors on December 20, 2022 and will 
be posted online after the Board of Supervisors meeting. To view the County’s past Strategic Financial Plans, 
click here. 
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